
 
 
 
 
 

Accessibility Statement 
 

Scoped Estimating is committed to providing ease of use and access to our website and 
services by any person, regardless of technical ability. At this time we have accepted 
WCAG 2.0 AA to help increase accessibility to our website by all users. Please be 
aware that our effort to achieve or exceed WCAG 2.0 AA guidelines is an ongoing effort.  
 
If  you do encounter an accessibility issue, please remember the webpage and issue so 
that we may address the problem promptly. If you have any suggestions regarding the 
accessibility of our site, please contact us and we will openly consider any suggestions 
to the policies and practices of our site.  
 
If you need assistance using the site or have specific questions regarding accessibility, 
please contact us at ​support@scopedestimating.com​.  
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